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802.22 Points for Comments on the White Space Database Administrator Proposals

We request for a requirement that the device be pre-installed with an X.509 certificate (support for RSA and ECC).  This certificate can be used to assure that the device is authorized to access the database.  The pre-installed certificate must be paired to the the device’s own FCC ID.  The certificate can also help automatic “keep alive” functionality which we continue to support at the device.
We also request that the white space database administrator also be required to provide a certificate to allow the device to make the determination that it is communicating with an FCC approved white space database service.

We believe that while the database administrator should not be in the business of “enforcement,” the administrator’s service solution should implement reasonable verification methods to determine, for example, that the querying device has a legitimate FCC ID and is providing its correct geolocation data.
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Abstract


These points represent the 802.22 position comments on the white space database administrator proposals that were sent to the the FCC.  This document will be sent to 802.18 for integration with the comments from the other 802 working groups for eventual submission as an 802 document to the FCC.
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